

Kea Community Primary School

18 November 2019

Dear Parent/Carer

Years 5 and 6 Christmas Party

On Friday 20 December in the afternoon we will be holding our Year 5 and 6 Christmas party. Children may come to school on this day dressed in their party clothes.

It would be very much appreciated if each child can bring a small amount of party food to share. **Please be aware that no food containing nuts should be included.** If your child has a food allergy, please can they bring in a named plate/box of food for the party. We will not require any assistance of additional adults on this occasion.

L. Dizgmate

Many thanks

Mr Miles & Mrs Drzymala Class Teachers

Swim Miles

Kea, Truro, Cornwall TR3 6AY **T** 01872 272265 **F** 01872 272265 **E** secretary@kea.cornwall.sch.uk **W** www.keaschool.org.uk